November 11, 2015

Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

RE: Greetings from the Governor

To Whom It May Concern;

I am writing to request a Special Recognition on behalf of a client who will be celebrating their
50" wedding anniversary. [ am including the required information below:

Jackie & Melody Ethridge

173 Carpenter Street — Branchville, SC 29432
Mr. & Mrs. James Ethridge

11/27/1965

50 years of marriage

Dani Burnett 803-445-1106

ANl S N

Thank you so much for honoring this request. A greeting from the Governor will be a very
special gift.

Sincerely,

Ni Zonin

Dani Bumett



